

MEETING RESCHEDULED

The January 28th City of Montague Community Inspired Resilience Planning Meeting is cancelled

The new meeting date is:
February 20, 2020 | 6pm to 8:30pm
Rotary Room, 200 S. 11th Street, Montague

Tasty light snacks and soft drinks will be served.

If you have any questions, please contact Seata Madison at (530) 938-4115 extension 113

Get more information: (530) 938-4115 extension 113 • smadison@gnservices.org

Brought to you by the Montague Resilience Leadership Team - Thank You!

Robert Cowan, Restaurant Owner; Brandon Criss, Supervisor; David Dunn, Public Works; John Hammond, Planning Commission; Sara Kleier, City Clerk; Tiffanie Lorenzini, Mayor; Larry Luce, Community Development/GNS; Jasen Vela, Fire Chief/OES.

Resources and support: Seata Madison, Business Development Manager, Great Northern Services.